
CPZ-D/INF/BEDFORD 

 
 
 
The Council is consulting residents of Bedford Street whose properties are eligible for parking permits, 
on proposals to move Bedford Street from Controlled Parking Zone D to Zone NA. 
 
Zone D operates between Monday to Saturday 8am to 6.30pm and  
Zone NA operates Monday - Saturday, 8am - 10am & 5pm- 10pm 
   
Please take a few minutes to complete the questionnaire below and return it either by email to  
parkingconsultation@watford.gov.uk or drop off at Customer Service Centre at Watford Town Hall, 
or post to Parking Consultation, Watford Town Hall, Hempstead Road, Watford WD17 3EX 
 
Responses are required by Friday 11th October 2024  
 
Q1 Your name (Required)  

 
Q2 Your address (Required): 

 
Your property number/name  
Postcode  
 

 

Q3 How many vehicles do you currently have in 
your household (please include cars, vans, 
motorcycles and mopeds)? 

  

Q4 How many of your vehicles do you currently 
park on street? 

  

Q5 How many of your vehicles do you currently 
park off street (e.g. on private driveways or 
garages)? 

  

Q6 How many permits do you currently have 
(Please Tick One) 

 0 1 2 
 

    

Q7 Do you have a visitor voucher account ? 
(Please Tick One) 

YES NO 

  

Q8 Which Zone would you prefer Bedford Street to 
be located in 
(Please Tick One) 

ZONE D  
Mon-Sat 8am-6.30pm 

Zone NA  
Mon-Sat 8am-10am 

& 5pm-10pm 
  

 
 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this questionnaire. Please return by Friday 11th October 2024   
 

Any questionnaires received after this date will not be accepted 

INFORMAL CONSULTATION QUESTIONNAIRE: 
PROPOSALS TO MOVE BEDFORD STREET FROM   

CONTROLLED PARKING ZONE D TO ZONE NA 


